[image: image1.emf]
November 27, 2013
Thank you for your interest in the Water Equipment and Policy (WEP) I/UCRC Research Center.  WEP is a unique research center because we operate under the auspices of the National Science Foundation’s I/UCRC program and focus exclusively on water and wastewater research for the residential, municipal and industrial markets.  
WEP has made significant progress in creating real-time sensors to detect organic and inorganic contaminants, which will become the backbone of the intelligent water distribution system.  We also are making major advancements in innovative wastewater treatment systems.  Enclosed are several examples of our research, scientists and general information about the water research center.
We would welcome the opportunity to visit you and present more detail on some of our innovative research and discuss how we can collaborate with your company to create the next generation of water technologies, products and processes.  

